Henry Nickson of Tunica County called to let us know that a
contractor out of Southhaven, MS is looking for people to hire
to work on the oil spill on the Gulf Coast .

Mr. Nickson said the jobs pay $1,000 per week, plus lodging while
away from home and transportation to the Coast. Must work at least
30 days, off 1 week; work expected to continue for at least 2 years.

Drug test is required (via blood draw).

Anyone interested, please call Mr. Nickson; 662-541-0374.
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